
 

            

 

       CALL FOR PARTICIPANTS! 
  Virtual Community-Police Dialogues 

 

Seattle University has collaborated with the Seattle Police Department since 

2015 to conduct the annual Seattle Public Safety Survey as part of the Micro-

Community Policing Plans (MCPP). This year, as part of the MCPP, Seattle 

University will be holding virtual community-police dialogues that will involve 

conversations between Seattle community members and police personnel 

from the Seattle Police Department. The purpose of the dialogues is to give 

people who live and work in Seattle the opportunity to engage in 

conversation with Seattle police to discuss concerns about public safety and 

security at the micro-community (neighborhood) level. 

All who live and/or work in Seattle are eligible to participate in the virtual 

community-police dialogues. There will be three community-police 

dialogues held in each of the five police precincts - East, North, South, 

Southwest, and West (a total of 15 dialogues) on designated Thursday Nights 

5:30-7:30pm via Zoom video conferencing from mid-May through August 

2021. 

If you live and/or work in Seattle and are interested in participating on one 

of the upcoming community-police dialogues, go to 

PUBLICSAFETYSURVEY.ORG 

For questions, contact: 

Dr. Jacqueline B. Helfgott, Director Seattle University Crime & Justice 

Research Center 

Email: jhelfgot@seattleu.edu  

Phone: (206) 295-5477  

https://www.seattle.gov/police/information-and-data/mcpp-about
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